
From: Tom Nellist   
Sent: Tuesday, April 23, 2024 10:58 AM 
To: planning <planning@boston.gov.uk> 
Subject: 24-L03 Bartlett (B/24/0164) 

 
Hello  
 
Please see attached the invalid letter which was received this morning. 
 
I can confirm that all of the items on the list were submitted on the previous application 
reference number B/20/0025. 
 
Kind Regards 
 

 

Design Office Manager 
  

 

 

Salgate Barn, Tilney All Saints, King's Lynn, Norfolk, PE34 4RY 
  

   

 

  

 

 

 

www.856foundation.org.uk  

  

https://buff.ly/49mqrat  

 

 

https://url.uk.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/Xum1Cl5WWfPnqWOIg0JR3?domain=856foundation.org.uk
https://url.uk.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/MR9gC9QvvuN3VJRu3mYda?domain=buff.ly
https://url.uk.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/--MnCkZWWiXW3DYukRxIY?domain=justgiving.com

